
Forrest City Safe Streets and Roads for All 
St. Francis County

Why Are We Having This Meeting?

The purpose of this public meeting is to discuss the Safe Streets and 
Roads for All (SS4A) planning process, present the results of their initial 
safety analysis, and to seek comments from the public on possible 
locations in need of safety improvements in Forrest City, Arkansas.

The format for this meeting is an open house, which means there is no 
formal presentation. You are encouraged to view the maps and exhibits, 
ask questions, and offer comments. Your comments are very important 
and could help shape the nature of future improvements.

The public can make comments and provide it to project personnel by, 
Wednesday, July 10 2024, by any of the following methods:

PublicInvolvement@GarverUSA.comLeave a voice recording 
501-823-0730

ForrestCitySS4A.TransportationPlanRoom.comGarver, Attn: Jeff Pierce
1076 Highland Colony 
Parkway, Suite 325, 

Ridgeland, MS 39157


